
 

 

Hello 

Just an update for those who don’t particularly use Facebook or Instagram regarding Kay’s 

Cat Care in 2026. 

I will be stepping back a little in view of events this year. I had major surgery in June, an 

accident at a clients in April, then in August and again this week. These have left me bruised, 

battered, badly scarred and currently hobbling!  On a happier note I became a grandmother 

in July and this is a huge factor of wanting to have more time available to plan visits in 

Edinburgh. 

I will be taking fewer bookings as from November and closing my diary when I have reached 

a total of five or six visits daily. This is upsetting for me to do this, but my work/life balance is 

seriously out of kilter and I am very aware that I don’t want to dilute the care and service I 

offer.    

My fees will also be increasing (tbc) I have kept the same charges for two years and I can’t 

sustain this going forward.  I may also be offering a slightly different service in addition to my 

20/30 minutes in that I can look at offering a more longer and personal visit which may be 

welcome to those who have elderly or solitary cats.  Please don’t hesitate to ask me if that is 

something you would welcome. 

Thank you very much for your support for my small business, it truly is appreciated as I love 

my feline customers and am always grateful for the trust you put in me. 

Warm wishes 

Kay  

September 2025 


